Scottish Parliament  questions lodged by John Finnie MSP
Question S5W-14363: John Finnie, Highlands and Islands, Scottish Green Party, Date Lodged: 02/02/2018

To ask the Scottish Government whether it considers that the Caledonian Sleeper will be an “iconic Scottish railway journey, available to all - from back-packers to business travellers”, as highlighted in the Transport Scotland publication, Caledonian Sleeper Rail Franchise, and what its position is on whether travellers on limited budgets are less favoured in the design, operation and pricing structure of the new fleet.

Current Status: Expected Answer date 02/03/2018

Question S5W-14362: John Finnie, Highlands and Islands, Scottish Green Party, Date Lodged: 02/02/2018

To ask the Scottish Government whether the Caledonian Sleeper Franchise agreement regarding honouring Network Rail cards continues to apply.

Current Status: Expected Answer date 02/03/2018

Question S5W-14361: John Finnie, Highlands and Islands, Scottish Green Party, Date Lodged: 02/02/2018

To ask the Scottish Government whether the provision of reclining seats was part of the Caledonian Sleeper Franchise agreement and, if so, whether it will be complied with.

Current Status: Expected Answer date 02/03/2018

Question S5W-14360: John Finnie, Highlands and Islands, Scottish Green Party, Date Lodged: 02/02/2018

To ask the Scottish Government whether Caledonian Sleeper Franchise references to pod flat beds will be complied with.

Current Status: Expected Answer date 02/03/2018

Question S5W-14359: John Finnie, Highlands and Islands, Scottish Green Party, Date Lodged: 02/02/2018

To ask the Scottish Government whether the Caledonian Sleeper Franchise agreement has been subject to any alterations and, if so, who was consulted, and what alterations, including financial adjustments, were made.

Current Status: Expected Answer date 02/03/2018

Question S5W-14356: John Finnie, Highlands and Islands, Scottish Green Party, Date Lodged: 02/02/2018

To ask the Scottish Government what information it has on who was consulted regarding the decision by Caledonian Sleeper to postpone plans to end the standard class fare, which allowed people not travelling together to share a cabin, pending the introduction of the new fleet.

Current Status: Expected Answer date 02/03/2018

Question S5W-14355: John Finnie, Highlands and Islands, Scottish Green Party, Date Lodged: 02/02/2018

To ask the Scottish Government what information it has on who was consulted on the plans by Caledonian Sleeper to end the standard class fare, which allowed people not travelling together to share a cabin.

Current Status: Expected Answer date 02/03/2018

Question S5W-14354: John Finnie, Highlands and Islands, Scottish Green Party, Date Lodged: 02/02/2018

To ask the Scottish Government, in light of views reportedly expressed during the recent HiTrans conference that strangers sharing a cabin is not appropriate, which is possible on the Caledonian Sleeper, what the implications are for users of North Link Ferries, given both services are operated by the same company, Serco.

Current Status: Expected Answer date 02/03/2018

